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The Sanctum.
Again in the progress of the recurring years, the time has come for 

a new editorial staff to assume responsibilities in connection with our 
College journal. Mindful of the high standard which our predecessors 
have held in view, the present editors take their places before the read­
ers of the ATHENEUM with vo inconsiderable degree of trembling lest 
the excellence already reached should not be - nendably .maintain­
ed. Yet as we consider the generous interest of our constituency 
and anticipate the hearty co-operation of all our friends—both Alumni 
and undergraduate—we enter upon our duties with courage and hope. 
The present management earnestly desires that these columns shall re­
flect our College interests accurately and thoroughly. Our pages are 
open to any student or graduate for the discussion of any matter that 
may legitimately be given a place ; and not only are our pages open for 
such discussions but a hearty invitation is extended to present pertinent 
subjects from the view point ot the contributor. Toward this end gen­
erous space will be devoted to the presentation of the various depart­
ments of University life. The December number will be a special issue 
in which articles relative to the different societies in operation in our 
midst, and to other matters will be presented. These papers are being 
carefully prepared, and it is hoped our patrons will find particular in­
terest in their perusal.

The ATHENEUM extends to every member of our College commu- 
nity sincere greeting on this new occasion of re-assembling. To our 
new friends,—the additions to the several classes, and the incoming 
class—our welcome is especially hearty. We congratulate you, mem­
bers of 1901, upon the opportunity for a thorough course in Art? which 
now opens before you. Wise indeed is he who proceeds to make the
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